
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I hereby apply for the position to serve in the Competition, Consumer Trust and 
Consumer Choice Review Team (CCT-RT) as a representative of ALAC, or as an 
independent expert. 

The introduction or expansion of gTLDs is one of the most important actions of 
ICANN in its recent years, and significantly impacts worldwide Internet end-users as 
well as brings a long-term impact to ICANN.  Thus, I fully understand the 
importance of CCT-RT’s mandate and volunteer to serve in it. 

I strongly believe my service in CCT-RT will not only bring a solid technical 
background and economic background, but will also bring substantial experience on 
policy making/review, competition and consumer right protection which I have 
accumulated throughout my career. 

My recent appointment by NomCom at ALAC for the Asia/Australia/Pacific Islands 
Region is to represent the end-users/consumers.  The mandate of CCT-RT fully 
coincides with my duty at ALAC, which is another reason that I eagerly apply for the 
position of a volunteer team member, as well as strongly supported by ALAC’s 
leadership. 

Attached please find my brief resume and SOI.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kaili Kan 

 

 


